

All funds raised stay in Manitoba.

April 25, 2024

Dear Sal,

Thank you for your ongoing support and dedication to raise funds for CancerCare Manitoba Foundation. Events like WTHL Challenge Cup are crucial in finding the answer to cancer. Through the funds raised at this year's event, you and those involved continue to make a difference in so many ways.

Your fundraising efforts will have a lasting impact. Through your support ground breaking research is taking place right here in Manitoba. Clinical trials are able to take place providing hope to so many. Patient and family support services are in place all thanks to donors who care to make a difference. These are just a few ways your support has tremendous impact.

The time, effort, and energy that goes into fundraising is not lost on us. We've told you before that your fundraising made a difference. But we hope you know just how true that is. Please scan the QR code at the bottom of the page with the camera of a mobile device to view the video.

You are helping to change lives and we are humbled you continue to partner with us. From the bottom of our hearts, thank you so very much.

Sincerely,

Sherelle Kwan

Manager, Community Events and Development

CancerCare Manitoba Foundation

